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Wow, we cannot believe a year ago we made the move from California to East Asia. It has been such an adventure. Even 
through the many challenges and the freezing cold winter, we are so glad we have answered God’s call to come. 

Since we are leaving for the summer to raise more support to come back for another year, we have been spending a lot of  
time saying goodbye to students and our team as well. As we mentioned, our one single guy on the team, Steven, is 
headed back to Hawaii and won’t be joining us next year. But we have two gals, Ellim and Sarah, who are very recent 
grads from George Mason in Virginia that are raising support now to come. Please pray for God to provide all of  their 
support needs as well as Jamie, Bao, and ours as we all return for a second year! 

We had the neat opportunity to travel to a coastal city nearby for our end of  the year staff  retreat. It was such a sweet 
time just encouraging our teammates and getting time to unwind from a busy year. It was especially neat for Nich to see 
his old home and campus when he originally took the leap to live in that same city for two years straight out of  college. 
Having lunch with a couple he used to serve with here that have served here for 16 years, was encouraging. They came 
here the same age our kids are now, and although we can’t imagine living here for 15 more years at the moment, we are 
taking it year by year and will continue to seek God on what He wants for us.

Thank you for coming along this journey with us as we reach students for Christ 
here in East Asia.  We hope to see each of  you when we are back! 
               

     Blessings,

Join Us for Dessert! 
Our parents have agreed to help us host two desserts at their homes in 
California. We would love to re-connect with you and share stories of what 
God is doing here in East Asia. Would you please e-mail us if you can  
make it to either one? 

Bay Area Friends: 
Saturday, June 20th from 1-3pm at Jim and Carol Beebee’s,  
920 Kimberly Circle, Pleasant Hill 94523 

Davis/Sacramento Friends: 
Saturday, June 27th from 1-3pm at Olive Chang’s, 
2608 Quail Street, Davis, 95616 

RSVP VIA E-MAIL BY JUNE 18TH!

Bao, Priscilla, Jamie & Steven all have 
really become our family this year!

Enjoying some delicious & cheap 
seafood on the pier together!

Loved meeting up with a former student 
Nich mentored over 12 years ago!

Our temporary mobile numbers. Tricia’s: 808.425.3781  |  Nich’s: 808.784.8388
Give us a call or text - we’d love to hear from you!


